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Friday 23rd October 2020 

Dear parents/carers 

As we begin our half term break, we wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

cooperation and support with our quest to ensure the safety and well-being of our pupils, their 

families and our staff during these exceptionally challenging times. 

A polite reminder- if your child displays any symptoms of Coronavirus or tests positive for 

Coronavirus, you must inform the school office as soon as possible. We need to be informed under 

any circumstance: whether your child has been in school, absent for any reason or if your child/family 

have been isolating and your child starts displaying symptoms or tests positive while off. Your child, 

together with the whole household and support bubble, should remain off school and isolate until 

a negative test result is received for your child or for the full isolation period if your child is to test 

positive.   

Please also ensure that the school is also informed immediately if a member of your household or 

support bubble displays any symptoms of Coronavirus or tests positive for Coronavirus. If this is the 

case, your child should not be in school and should isolate (along with the rest of the household 

and support bubble) until a negative test result is received or for the full isolation period if the 

household/support bubble member is to test positive.   

Over half term, it is vital that we continue to still receive this information. Please update us 
during this time using the school office email address: 

perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 

  

 

  

  

  

  
 

 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Miss R Kohli 

Executive Headteacher  
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